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A Report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
Lottery Funding 
 
I am currently in the process of filling in a 30 pages lottery funding application 
for the building project. The Community Building programme from the Big 
Lottery Fund is most suitable programme for us and it grants a maximum of 
£500,000. The programme requires the building to increase participation 
within the local community, which falls into the aims of the project. 
 
 
Clubs and Societies Review 
 
It still seems to be very difficult to meet people for the clubs and societies 
review, so I have decided to do this in SAC, which was yesterday.  
 
 
New Clubs 
 
The New Clubs Committee have now met and 15 new clubs have been 
started. I am currently looking at how the system can be improved as some 
complaints were received. 
 
 
Sports Partnership 
 
Under the new partnership, a new member of staff was hired by Sport 
Imperial based in the Union. The terms of reference of the partnership has 
been written and it will be sent to the Executive Committee for consultation.  
 
 
Clubs Tracking 
 
Currently programming a system to allow officers to do administrative tasks 
online such as submitting documentations, producing mailing list and maybe 
submitting and approving claim forms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


